
 

 

 

 

  August 4, 2020 

 
 
The General Manager 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 532281 

The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department 
Exchange Plaza 
5th Floor, Plot No. C-1, Block-G 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
NSE Scrip Code: HCLTECH 

 
 

Sub.:  Clarification /Confirmation on news item appearing in “Media/Publication”  
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to your e-mail seeking clarification from us on a news item which 
appeared in the “Newspaper-The Economic Times” dated July 31, 2020 captioned “HCL 
wins $600 million deal from Ericsson”.  
 
We would like to confirm that no event has occurred that has triggered an obligation for the 
Company to make a disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
In line with its stated policy, the Company does not respond to any media articles. We 
reiterate that all developments have been factored in our guidance given at the time of our 
Q1 results. We reaffirm that the guidance continues to remain the same as on date. 
 
We trust the above shall clarify.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
For HCL Technologies Limited 

 
Manish Anand 
Company Secretary 
 

 


